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TACOLNESTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Tacolneston held at  
Tacolneston Village Hall on Wednesday 10th May 2023 at 7pm. 

 
Present: Cllrs L Pincher (Chairperson), P Butcher, K. Darrell, B Gulliver, D Hayward and 

B Spratt. 
                  Parish Clerk/RFO: D. Wickham  
          6 members of the public (including 3 Saffron Housing representatives). 

 

1. Welcome and receive any apologies for absence. 
Cllr Pincher welcomed those present. Apologies were received from Cllr Langley. 
 

 

2. 
 
 
 
 
3. 

To approve and sign the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 
11th May 2022. 
Having been circulated to the Council prior to the meeting, it was unanimously 
agreed that the minutes were a correct record. 
 
To receive an Affordable Housing Scheme presentation from Saffron 
Housing Trust. 
The plans for 29 affordable households at the Hilltop Farm site were outlined. 
The planning application was in the process of being prepared. There would be 
an opportunity for members of the public to comment on the proposals online 
as well as in writing, and a leaflet-drop to local residents would explain the 
process. 
 

 

4. To receive the Parish Chairperson’s report. 
Cllr Pincher delivered his report (see copy attached). 
 

 

5. To receive reports from any local groups and organisations. 
Reports were received from Tacolneston Football Club and Tacolneston 
Carpet Bowls Club (see copies attached). 
 

 

6. 
 
 
 
7. 

To receive reports from the County/District Councils. 
A written report from County Cllr Thomas had been received (see copy 
attached).  
 
Opportunity for members of the public to discuss general parish issues. 
It was confirmed that the Recreation Centre Committee was responsible for the 
defibrillator. Dawn and Bev Spratt were thanked for their efforts in relation to 
the Warm Hub initiative at the village hall. 
 
 
 
The meeting ended at 7.50pm 
 

 

 


